
 

 

We will be undergoing major Telephony and  
Computer Network Migration on  

Tuesday the 14th May. 
  
Unfortunately Doctors can only see Emergencies. 
 

 No telephone calls will be taken on this day 
 

If  you have an urgent medical emergency 
please call 999. 

 
 

If you have non-urgent medical need please 
call 111 for advice. 

Surgery closed for 
routine appointments 

Tuesday 14th May. 
 
Emergencies only will be 

seen. 

www.littleleverdoctors.co.uk 


